
We know the summer holidays can be a stressful and expensive time for many 
working parents who need childcare. There are many childcare settings, clubs and 
activities to choose from and you may be able to get help with the costs by using a 
Tax-Free Childcare account. 

Please find out more and apply at: childcarechoices.gov.uk

If you need help finding holiday clubs and activities over the summer holidays 
please contact BCP Council Family Information Service, or visit our online directory 
for up to date information, funding details, what’s on and lots more!  
 

Save on summer 
childcare costs with 
Tax-Free Childcare

BCP Family Information @BCPFamilyInfo @bcpfamilyinformation

T.  01202 093131 

E. familyinformation@bcpcouncil.gov.uk

W. bcpcouncil.gov.uk/childcare

Don’t miss out - subscribe to our weekly newsletter covering all things 
family at: bcpcouncil.gov.uk/emailnews
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